

## **Taylor Lee**

1324 E. 54th St Tacoma, WA 98404

253-314-2575

tlee@naim.ca

## **NAIM OFFICE:**

PO Box 499 Sumas, WA 98295

> 1-888-942-5468 office@naim.ca www.naim.ca



NAIM staff and the ministries they represent are fully funded through and solely accountable to North America Indigenous Ministries. Dear Friend,

The Thanksgiving and Christmas holidays are approaching as I write this letter and I am reminded of how blessed I am by our Creator in my personal life, in my family, and in Native ministries I'm involved with.

Health-wise, I'm doing well. There have been no health issues since my blood clot episode two years ago. Nancy has made a good recovery from her knee surgery and is planning to have her other knee repaired in January. She is really looking forward to regaining mobility.

I'm thankful for the faithful attendees that are participating in the development of Sacred Path Fellowship, the Nativefriendly urban church I help lead.

Every week we give time for feedback and responses to the message and for prayers for needs. Occasionally, we schedule an openmic, potluck brunch instead of our normal church format. It is always a great encouragement to hear our people openly share their reports of God's blessings.



I'm also thankful for the developing plans to launch a new church work on the Port Madison Reservation, home of the Suquamish Tribe. I recently reconnected with a Native believer there that I knew more than twenty years ago. She has been praying for a new church for the tribe and is very excited to learn about these plans. Please pray for the timing of this, and for a good response from the local people.

We are making good progress planning for Tribal Ministry Conference 2024, set for April 12 & 13. This will be our third



conference, coming back by popular demand (literally). We have secured an excellent location in Tacoma and have commitments from two internationally recognized Native speakers. It will take about \$8,000 beyond our current balance to fund this important event. I'm very thankful for the donations and prayer support many of you offered the last two times. Please pray about donating to this project again.

## **Items for Prayer:**

- Numeric and spiritual growth in Sacred Path Fellowship.
- Fresh ministry opportunities among non-churched and unbelieving Native families.
- Effective outreach on the Port Madison Reservation. A growing church there.
- Funding for Tribal Ministry Conference 2024 (donate to Sacred Path Fellowship "TMC 24" on memo line, at my address, or to NAIM Ministries: Project 6673).

Nancy and I thank you for your friendship, your prayers and your financial support. We are blessed!

## Taylor

